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Theta Phi Alpha Foundation Announces Organizational Changes  

  

BAY VILLAGE, Ohio – Theta Phi Alpha Foundation is pleased to announce several 

organizational changes.  

  

Stefanie Hreha Hunter, Gamma Kappa, has been elected Chairman of the Foundation 

Board of Directors. Stefanie has served as a Director for six years. Stefanie has also 

served Theta Phi Alpha Fraternity in the role of Chapter Advisor.  

  

Lucy Holmes-Higgin, Alpha Epsilon, has been elected as a Director of the Foundation. 

Lucy has served Theta Phi Alpha Fraternity as a Leadership Consultant and Emerging 

Chapter Coordinator. Professionally, she works for the American Cancer Society as a 

Community Development Manager. 

 

Lara Pearson, Alpha Omega, returns as a Director of the Foundation. Lara has served 

the Foundation previously as Chairman and Director of Communications. She has 

served Theta Phi Alpha Fraternity as a member of the National Panhellenic Conference 

delegation.  

 

The Foundation Board thanks Leslie Ervin Trahant, Alpha Beta, for her service to Theta Phi 

Alpha Foundation in the roles of Chairman and Director of Strategic Giving. She will continue 

to assist the Foundation as a volunteer. Leslie said, “The Foundation has always been my 

passion because it is the way to fill the hearts of those who need assistance with the resources of 

those with hearts full enough to share. That is sisterhood at its finest.” On the future of the 

Foundation, she said, “I can’t wait to see what comes next.” 

 

 

Theta Phi Alpha Foundation enriches Theta Phi Alpha sisters by providing resources for scholarship, 

philanthropy, and education through charitable giving.   

 

 

 
27025 Knickerbocker Road  440/899-9282 

Bay Village, Ohio 44140  thetaphialphafoundation.org  


